
Submitter: Janice Flegel 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Revenue 

Measure: HB2624 

Chair Nathanson and Committee Members, 

 

I ask you to support HB2624.  

 

Every year the Citizens of Oregon file taxes. We pay those taxes on the money we 

earn. We try to be responsible with the money we earn as we build for the future. 

When the last day of our lives come we don't want the money that was earned and 

that we paid taxes on to be taxed again when we die. It puts a burden on our children 

and grandchildren. As a farm owner we want the land to be farmed by our children 

and grandchildren. We agree that the estate tax exemption needs to be raised and 

adjusted for inflation annually. This will help to keep our family farming in the future 

should my husband and I die. 

 

Please support HB 2624, its the right thing to keep family farms in the family. 


